Report No. 4 of the American Golf Foundation has been

postponed because of the paper shortage. But, as soon as we
go to press again, you will receive a copy if you're on our
mailing list. Be sure to receive these valuable AGF reports. ..
send us the name and address of your club today!

Although the report service has been temporarily discon-
tinued, AGF will be glad to give what advice it can on

pr()blcm\ of club management.
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